R!an Unsworth Appendlx 4C_

From: john wilson

Sent: 18 September 2018 22:36
To: Licensing 1a2003

Subject: Licence application objection

I object to a new licence to serve alcohol at 525/527 Lytham Road, Blackpool, Fy4 1sb.

My objection relates to prevention of public nuisance.

The premises name “late lounge” hints at the hours it’s likely to operate.

There are many residents in this area that go to bed at a reasonable hour to be able to get up for work the following
day. The last thing we need in this area, is another establishment serving alcohol, creating noise nuisance associated
with this type of venue.

It’s inevitable there will an increase in footfall, traffic, noise at closing time.

After a certain time of night, this is generally a quiet neighbourhood, this isn’t a suitable area for this type of
business.

Other relatively recently licensed premises in this area, highlight the amount of disturbance created for local
residents to endure on a regular basis.

The town centre would be a better location to open a bar/pub.

Mr John Wilson
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